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January 28, 2024 

Today’s Text 
2 Peter 3:14-18 

SUN                                 
9:00 Sunday School                                            

10:00 Worship              
6:30 Bible Study                        

MON                                                                          

 
 

6:30 Men’s                      
Bible Study                                                              

WED                        

6:30 Adventure               
Club                          

6:30  Rooted 

THURS                          
 

 
 

7:00 20’s & 30’s              
Bible Study                 

FRI                                                                                                                               
 

7:00              
Bible Study        

SAT                          
8:00 Men’s Breakfast                                   
5:00 Community Meal                 

(2nd & 3rd  of every month) 

TUES                                                              

7:30 Prayer                 
Meeting (Zoom)                             

(1st & 3rd Tuesday)   

Coming to an End 
As 2 Peter comes to a close, I want to thank you for studying this wonderful book with me. While 2 Peter is short,           
it gives us a lot of practical wisdom for discerning false teachers. It’s always such a joy to get to the end of a book 
and see that you’ve grown through it. I pray that you were blessed by our study of every word in Peter's two            
epistles. The Word of God does the work of God, so we will continue to study the words together.  

Buckle Up 
 
 

While the Book of Romans is both exciting and daunting to begin, it will be a blessing for North Street                  
Christian Church. Our church needs a good study of doctrine, and Romans is jam-packed with it. Many 
have called the Book of Romans the greatest piece of literature ever penned. John Calvin said, “When              
anyone understands this Epistle, he has a passage opened to him to the understanding of the whole               
Scripture.” I pray that as we study this for quite some time together, God, His plan of salvation, and the 
entire Bible will become clearer to us.  

 Valentine’s Day Dinner      
February 16th at 6:30pm   

We would like to invite our NSCC family to come and have dinner with us. There will be a homemade meal, dessert, 

drinks, and snacks. Following our dinner, we will be putting on “The Newlywed Game.” This is not a couples only 

event, but is for adults only (daycare for 4 years and younger will be available if needed ~ PLEASE let Shannon 

know if you are needing this). If you would like to attend, and/or if you and your spouse would like to be a                          

participant in the game, please email Shannon Hartman at shannon@northstreetchristianchurch.org. 

Love each other deeply, because love                                                                                 
covers over a multitude of sins” 1 Peter 4:8 

Coming 
Soon Sign 
Up Today 

Sign Up sheet available                                               
at the entrance of the church 


